CHERI HELT

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 54 - BEND

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

February 27, 2019

To Chief Clerk Tim Sekerak,

I would like to declare a potential conflict of interest on Senate Bill 608 - Relating to residential
tenancies; and declaring an emergency, because I own a rental property.

Thank you,

/

Representative Cheri Helt
State Representative
District 54

Bend
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